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The following objections to the proposal by HS2 , ref 2019/4700/HS2, represent
several families in Hawkshead block of flats in Stanhope Street and others who
have asked me to speak on their behalf.

We are united in our objections to the planning application to run up to two
hundred trucks along Stanhope Street and Robert Street over a two year
period.

We have had to live through more than a two year nightmare because of HS2.
Easier and Cheaper for who?

We suggest HS2 keep to their original “thought” of a dedicated HAUL ACCESS
ROAD from the land straight onto Hampstead Road for the lorries.

The long term health and safety of Stanhope Street and Robert must be a
priority, not finance.

We would also like to suggest the Varndell Street / Hampstead junction be
changed to allow traffic coming from Camden Town to turn right into Varndell
Street.

At present it is near impossible to get into this area because of all the HS2
disruption and ambiguous road signs.

Another concern raised;

Will the pollution levels be monitored and how do the residents get to see the
pollution figures.

All the people | have spoken to are totally against this planning Application and
generally feel HS2 are treating the local community with contempt.

When trying to comment on the planning application one neighbor got the
following reply.

“The north side of Regents Park has been 500 - Internal
server error.



There is a problem with the resource you are looking for, and it
cannot be displayed.”

They asked can this be dealt with.

I emailed HS2 last week and got the following reply

“Your message did not reach some or all of the intended recipients.

Subject: Varndell Street, NWl
Sent: ©9-0ct-19 09:22 AM

The following recipient(s) cannot be reached:

'hs2enquiries@hs2.org.uk.' on ©9-0ct-19 ©9:22 AM
Server error: 'Invalid recipient'’




